
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Press Release 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
FHP Property Consultants are pleased to confirm the letting of Unit 5 Anglia Way, Mansfield on behalf of Ash Bow Estates 
Limited to AM Packaging (Mansfield) Limited, a local expanding business who were looking for larger warehouse premises in 
the local area.   
 
Chris Proctor of FHP Property Consultants commented: 
 
“It has been a pleasure dealing with AM Packaging with this deal requiring a real team effort in respect of the vacating occupier 
moving out and AM Packaging moving into the unit, which was all done within 24 hours of one another!  I wish AM Packaging 
all the best with their new unit, and I would be delighted to speak with any other Mansfield businesses looking to expand and 
relocate in the area.” 
 
Lee Childerley of AM Packaging commented: 
 
“I’d like to take the opportunity to personally say a massive thank you to Chris Procter from FHP Property Consultants, for 
helping our team find our perfect premises to help continue our growth as a company. For any other local businesses in 
Mansfield looking to relocate and expand their companies, I highly recommend FHP Property Consultants. Their service is 10/10, 
and Chris is brilliant, he was very polite and professional and we cannot recommend him enough!”   
 
For further information on this deal or to see how FHP can help you with the disposal or letting of your premises, please contact 
Chris Proctor on 07747 464 770 or email chris@fhp.co.uk. 
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